
To Whom it may Concern, 
 
I am a current owner at 2857 Lone Pine, Medford Or. 
 
I wanted to voice my disagreement with this HB,2004 for Rent Control. As a property owner this is not in 
my best interest and I will no longer be able to give a tenant a "no cause" notice to vacate. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Sheri Sullivan 
 
 
 
-- 
Sheri Sullivan 
Centex Glazing, Inc. 
8260 Commercial Street 
La Mesa, Ca 91942-0938 
Tel: 619-644-1981 Ext. 200 
Fax: 619-697-1869 
 


